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YOUR FUTURE. TAKE CONTROL.

Many people who have immigrated to the United States but are not citizens can get 
health care coverage through HealthCare.gov. HealthCare.gov is the only place where 
you can qualify for financial help to pay for your coverage.

You may be eligible if you have any of the 
following immigration statuses:
•	 Lawful permanent resident (LPR/Green Card 

holder)
•	 Asylee
•	 Refugee
•	 Cuban/Haitian entrant paroled into the U.S.
•	 Conditional entrant granted before 1980
•	 Battered spouse, child, and parent
•	 Victim of trafficking and spouse, child, sibling, 

or parent
•	 Granted withholding of deportation or 

withholding of removal under the immigration 
laws or under the Convention against Torture 
(CAT)

•	 Individual with nonimmigrant status, includes 
worker visas (such as H1, H-2A, H-2B), student 
visas, U-visa, T-visa, and other visas, and 
citizens of Micronesia, the Marshall Islands, and 
Palau

•	 Temporary protected status (TPS)
•	 Deferred enforced departure (DED)
•	 Deferred action status (Exception: Deferred 

action for childhood arrivals (DACA) is not an 
eligible immigration status for applying for 
health insurance)

•	 Lawful temporary resident
•	 Administrative order staying removal issued by 

the Department of Homeland Security
•	 Member of a federally recognized Indian tribe 

or American Indian born in Canada
•	 Resident of American Samoa

To sign up, go to HealthCare.gov or call 800-
318-2596 (toll-free) during open enrollment, 
Nov. 1 to Dec. 15. You may be able to sign 
up sooner if you experience a qualifying life 
event, such as losing other coverage, getting 
married, having a child, or gaining citizenship 
or lawful permanent resident status. You can 
also find a health insurance agent or community 
organization that can help you enroll for free at 
OregonHealthCare.gov or by calling 855-268-
3767 (toll-free) from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday 
through Friday.
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